Dear First Baptist Family,

Thank you for participating in the nomination and election process to identify members for the Pastor Search Committee. The Personnel Committee tallied and cross-checked the ballots for accuracy on Sunday.

It is my privilege to announce the 7 (seven) members who will comprise the Pastor Search Committee. They are as follows:

Pastor Search Committee:

Dianna Ackerman

Roger Bartley

Martha Birdwhistell

Shannon Combs

Angie Elkins

Mike Reed

Reagan Taylor

John Roden (Ex-Officio, Non-Voting member)

We are very grateful for their willingness to serve the body of FBC Richmond.

Over the next several weeks, this group will convene to establish a chair, vice-chair, and secretary, as well as develop a tentative meeting schedule.

I will be in contact with the Kentucky Baptist Convention in the coming days to discuss orientation training and supports that will be available to this Committee. Please contact me at <u>859-353-1867</u> if there are any questions or if you would like to discuss this process.

Please continue to pray for each of the members individually and for the Committee as a whole as they carry out this vital work.

Respectfully, John Roden Personnel Committee Chair